
    

12 July 2019 

Dear Parents, 

Over the last few weeks I have been sharing with you how important the curriculum is 

in the world of education. This week really brought home to me what our school learning 

is all about. On Tuesday, our Year 6 children achieved some wonderful SATS results 

putting us above National averages for the fifth year in a row in all subjects. Then on 

Wednesday, we had the amazing Greek dress up day in Year 5, our Year 6 children 

sharing their cars they had built for transition in the hall, and then the fantastic 

Cornish event in Year 2 with the parents, to celebrate all the work the children have 

done. We have also had our lovely new children visit for Acorns every day this week.  

Next week is the last full week of term and it is a busy one with our play performances 

(for Year 2 up) on Wednesday and Thursday night starting at 6pm as well as Friday 

morning. Children will need to arrive at the Village hall at 5:50pm and check in with 

their class teacher. Below is the detail of where to drop them and pick up. We 

anticipate that it will be about an hour long and children can be collected if you are not 

watching the performance at just after 7pm. Please can children wear shoes that are 

easy to take off eg: flip flops/crocs (no socks!)  

Year 2 – Back entrance  

Year 3- Side entrance via the Millennium Green 

Year 4 – Side entrance via the Millennium Green  

Year 5 – Side door  

Year 6 – 5:40pm drop off – Main door  

Tickets for the show are still available from the office. 

Have lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing you next week.  

Mr Gould  

 



Leavers Assembly – this is for Year 6 parents only (due to space) and 

will be at 2:20pm on Tuesday 23rd July.  

Parent Assembly – the final one for the term is next Friday – please do join us.  

Reports - your child’s end of year report will come home next Friday.  

Dates – to help with planning, we come back to school on Thursday 5th September 

and we have a further two training days on October 28th and 29th.  

The charity Prickles and Paws are requesting donations of tinned cat food etc as 

they are running low of supplies for their rescued hedgehogs. We will collect any 

donations at the front of school and the one of our parents, Mrs. Laskey, has very 

kindly offered to take it to the centre.  

BEST ATTENDANCE GOES TO – Mighty Oaks    

 

Golden Award Winners for Last Week 
 

 
Rex,Poppy,Jamie,Tate,Isaac,Iga,Samuel,Max,Jacob,James & Jacob 

 

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2019/20 

17,18 & 19 July Play performances 

19 July Reports sent home to parents 

22 July Whole School trip & Disco – EYFS&KS1 5-6pm, KS2/Leavers 6-7pm 

Tues 23 July Leavers Assembly 2:15pm  End of term – Break up for Summer 

Thurs 5th Sept Return to School 

Friday 18th Oct Last day of term – Half Term 

Wed 30th Oct Return to school 

Fri 20th Dec Last day of term – Christmas Holidays 

Mon 6th Jan ‘20 Return to school 

Friday 14th Feb Last day of term – Half Term 

Mon 24th Feb Return to school 

Fri 27th March Last day of term – Easter Holidays 

Tues 14th April Return to school 

Fri 22nd May  Last day of term – Half term 

Mon 1st June  Return to school 

Tues 21st July’20 Last day of term – Summer Holidays 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


